
WE RAN OUT OF ROOM. 
 
The Artwork in the Worship Slides is by         
Jorge Socco SanTangelo 
 
First Lutheran Church Council is seeking 
members to serve on a task force, which will 
conduct a “feasibility study” on hiring a full-time” 
Family & Youth Coordinator.” If interested, please 
contact Jeff Reiche. Council would like to begin 
this study in October. 
 
 
A Message from the Outreach Committee 
As our September outreach initiative, the First 
Lutheran Outreach Committee is seeking 
monetary donations to be used to purchase 
primary and intermediate school supplies needed 
by local schools.  From the cash donations 
collected in the wicker lunch box on the narthex 
table, the committee will purchase items deemed 
in short supply as the school year unfolds. 
Thank you for your continued support of our 
outreach efforts! 
 
The Outreach Committee is looking 
for someone to take over the coffee ministry. 
Training is available!  Important ministry! 
 

 


